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I am pleased to extend warm greetings to the people of the Republic of the
Marshall Islands on behalf of the United States as you commemorate your
Constitution Day.

The United States and the Marshall Islands have a close historical
relationship that predates your independence and endures through our close
cooperation and the Compact of Free Association. The relationship our two
countries share is based on a unique history, common democratic values, and
commitments to global peace and security.

We value the sacrifices many Marshallese have made serving in the U.S. Armed
Forces. We appreciate your support at the United Nations and look forward to
continued cooperation.

The United States remains committed to our partnership with the Marshall
Islands and to the strong friendship between our people.
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